
 

 
My Ref: IT/CAG Your Ref:  Date: 1 October 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Invitation to Year 7 and 8 Harvest Festival Assembly 
 
This year all of our students in Years 7 to 13 will be collecting a range of produce that will be 
given to local charities as part of our commitment to working with our community. 
 
You are all invited to our Harvest Festival Assembly on Tuesday 16 October at 2.30pm, for a 
2.40pm start.  The assembly will finish at 3.10pm and then you are invited to join us after for 
refreshments.  Our Assembly will be led by students in Years 7 and 8 along with Rev Alex 
Mann from St Luke’s Church.   
 
If you would like to attend, please e-mail Mr Howes at r.howes@cannockchase-
high.staffs.sch.uk, or leave a message with Reception indicating the number of seats you 
require. 
 
We look forward to meeting you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Howes Mrs T White 
Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Fisher  Mrs E Hale 
Director of Year 7 Director of Year 
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